From: Guerra, Maria 
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 11:50 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Catino, Geralyn; Stambaugh, Mika; Nava, Roxanne
Subject: 2-156-142(d)(12)

Hello Steve,

 

Please consider this a disclosure pursuant to 2-156-142(d)(12).

 

On Wednesday, September 17, 2014, I, along with Mika Stambaugh, and Geralyn Catino from the BACP Communications team, and Roxanne Nava, Chief Small Business Officer attended the Women’s Empowerment Luncheon, which was part of the Women’s Business Development Center’s (WBDC) Annual Conference.   The invitation/hosting was extended by the WBDC. 

 

We were all invited because of our particular positions with the Department of Business Affairs and Consumer Protection.  The tickets for the luncheon were listed at $150 per person. 

The other attendees consisted of women business owners and representatives of companies seeking to do business with women business owners.  Geralyn Catino staffed a BACP booth that was within the Expo of the larger WBDC conference.  The purpose of the booth was to provide information and answer questions about the services/resources BACP provides to small business owners and budding entrepreneurs.  

 

Please consider this a disclosure for myself, Mika, Geralyn and Roxanne.  

 

Please let me know if you need any further information for us to fulfil our disclosure requirement.  

 

Thanks, Maria 

 

	



	Maria Guerra Lapacek | Commissioner
City of Chicago | Business Affairs and Consumer Protection (BACP) 
City Hall, Room 805, 121 N. LaSalle St., 60602

312.744.5444



